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Effective March 7, 2019, the Keep

It Simple Group will be changing

its meeting time from Spm to Tpm
on Thursdays.

The format will alternate weekly between
step and speaker meetings.

Keep It Simple is a closed men's
group which was formed over 30
years ago! The Group would
appreciate support from the
fellowship!
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